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                        Doors 

open at 12:00 p.m.  

  

 

Sunday,  June 8, 2014  

Maryland Heights Community Center  

2344 McKelvey Road, Maryland Heights, Mo. 

314 738-2599 

Meeting Starts at 1:00 p.m.   

Directions from I-270 

 

Dorsett Rd. west 

McKelvey Rd. right 

Ameling Rd. right 

McKelvey Rd. left 

Gateway Chapter Meeting 
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Refreshments 

  

www.gatewaydecorativeartists.com 

www.facebook.com/GatewayDecorativeArtists 

Marilyn Hartnett, 

Michelle Senn, Gloria 

Falk, Jean Lindsey and 

Mary Jo Kumer 

 

After Meeting Paint-In 

 

 

Gloria Falk will be teaching 

this lovely hummingbird on 

glass after the meeting. 

 

Supplies needed are a  

palette, water container, 

paper towels,  #4 filbert and 

a good liner brush. 

 

Cost is $3.  Sign up at the 

program table. 
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Area Representatives 

South County          Joan Love           314 842-7288 

North County          Jean Lindsey     314 921-0425 

Illinois                       Lida Gillham     618 656-9294 

West County           Maureen Wasserman 

                                                     636 227-2843 

If you have anything to pass on to the Chapter, such as 

news of an illness, congratulations, etc. contact an area 

rep or your Membership Chairman,   

Cheryll Wilburn 

 

Standing Committee Chairs 2014 

Nominating Committee            Jean Lindsey 

Refreshments                               Marilyn Todd                                                           

Gold Brush Award                      Cheryll Wilburn 

Librarian                                        Barb Ogden 

Historian                                        Marilyn Hartnett 

Ways and Means                         Gloria  Falk 

Parliamentarian                      Liz McClintock 

 

Special Committee Chairs  

Board Members 

President 

Lorie Reece                                             314 971-0190 

president@gatewaydecorativeartists.com 

Vice-Président 
Debbie Finklang                                  636 290-6102 
vicepresident@gatewaydecorativeartists.com 
Program Chairman 

Barbara Ogden                                     636 928-5503 

program@gatewaydecorativeartists.com 

Membership Secretary & Publicity 
Cheryll Wilburn                                  636 332-4548                                    

membership@gatewaydecorativeartists.com  
Recording Secretary 
Jean Rogenhofer                                  314 739-3493 
secretary@gatewaydecorativeartists.com  
Treasurer 
Donna Wessel                                      314 428-8226 
treasurer@gatewaydecorativeartists.com  
Newsletter Editor 
Sandra Reynolds                                  618 979-2409 

newsletter@gatewaydecorativeartists.com  

Christmas Party                          Barb Ogden 
Memory Box Program              Gloria Falk 
                                                           Mary Jo Kumer 
Webmaster                                   Josée Laferriere 

 

Memory Box Paint-In with 

Marilyn Todd on June 3 at the Lindell 

Bank in St. Peters on Mexico Road 

.  

Sept. 26, 27, 28         Sherry Nelson Seminar 

Staybridge Suites in O’Fallon , Missouri  

June  28-29  Retreat Classes—Holiday Inn  Express, Maryland Htgs 

June 8       Chapter Meeting                       Maryland Heights 

July  26     Retreat Classes—Holiday Inn  Espress, Maryland Htgs 

June 14    Sharing Workshop/Lorie Reece—Quality Testing 

Nov. 9             Chapter Meeting                      Maryland Heights 

June 3       Memory Box Paint-In     Lindell Bank -  St. Peters 

September 14    Chapter Mtg.   Maryland Heights Comm. Center 

October 18   Retreat Classes—Holiday Inn Express,  Maryland Htgs 
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Hallelujah Spring has sprung and summer is beginning to bloom. 

 

 I don’t know about you, but I am so VERY ready for the Painting Palooza Retreat(s).  The 

dates have been chosen and we will utilize them as demand requires.   

  

The Retreat is being held on the weekends of:  

June 28/29     July 26/27   October 18/19 (depending on demand).   
  

Location:                    Holiday Inn in Maryland Heights 

13735 Riverport Dr,  

St Louis, MO 63043 

     (314) 298-3400 

  

For clarification:  

 Club member’s costs for the classes will be $15 per class plus supply costs. 

Non-club member’s costs will be $20 per class plus supply costs. 

The class fees are to be paid to Gateway Decorative Artists upon sign-

ing up for the Class(es) and the supplies fees are payable to the in-

structor at the beginning of class. 

Classes will be open to non-members immediately so sign up early. 

All checks for class fees will go to Donna this year.  

 Do Not Mail it to me!   

 

                                

                    

 

 

 

 

 

Class Registration  

Date Due Date 

June 28/29th June 8th 

July 26th July 4th 

Oct. 19th Sept. 28th 
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PAINT – A – PALOOSA 

 
2014 Retreat Classes 

 

     June 28th 9 am – 1:00 pm                                    June 28th 2 pm – 6:00 pm 

              Gloria Falk                                                           Lorie Reece 

                  Class # 1                                                              Class # 2   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                $9 Supplies                                                          $10 Supplies 

 

 

 

         June 29th 9 am – 1:00 pm                                     June 29th 2 pm - 6:00 pm 

               Barb Ogden                                                           Donna Wessel 

                  Class # 3                                                                Class #4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

$9 Supplies                                                     $12 Supplies 
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          July 26th 9am – 1:00 pm                                                    July 26th 2 pm – 6:00 pm 

              Ellen Rohne, CDA                                                              Ellen Rohne, CDA 

                   Class - # 5                                                                               Class #6 

            $28 Supplies                                                              $29 Supplies 

 

 

 

 

October 18th 9 am – 1:00 pm                               October 18th 2 pm - 6:00 pm 

Gloria Falk, TDA                                                   Gloria Falk, TDA 

Class # 7                                                                   Class #8 

$8 Supplies                                                                    $17 Supplies 
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October 19th 9 am-1 pm                                                      October 19th 2 pm – 6:00 pm 

          Barb Ogden                                                                             Donna Wessel 

            Class - # 9                                                                                Class - # 10 

 

$8 Supplies                                                               $17 Supplies 
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Paint – A – Palooza 

 
2014 Local Retreat Classes at the Holiday Inn Express at: 

 13735 River Port Drive     Maryland Heights, MO 

 

General information: 

Contact Barb Ogden for further information on classes at: collectincounry@earthlink.net 

 

  For each class taken the fee is:  Members - $15 / Non-Members - $20 

Mail the form & check to:  Donna Wessel – 9765 Lilly Jean Drive - St. Louis, MO 63134. 

 

NOTE:  Supply cost goes to the teacher the day of the class. 

 
Besides your basic acrylic supplies, the teachers have requested that you bring the additional supplies listed below. 

 

Class #1: A good liner; fabric or synthetic brushes; sturdy cardboard to tape the project to. 

 

Class # 2:  Basic supplies 

 

Class #3:   Lyra or Prismacolor pencils and reg. pencil supplies.  Contact Barb Ogden for specific pencils needed. 

 

Class #4:  Prismacolor pencils; small scissors; ¾” flat; #4 flat or filbert.  Contact Donna Wessel for specific pencils. 

 

Class #5:  Good flats & liners; #4 dry brush; ¼” stippler; ½” Maxines Mop. 

 

Class # 6:  Soft white nylon brushes: #4, #8, & #10 Flat; #1 liner. 

 

Class # 7:  Small brushes in good shape. 

 

Class # 8:  #4 or #6 filbert; #1 flat.  Indicate Shirt size needed:   Men’s Small, Medium, Large or Extra Large 

 

Class #9:  1” wash brush 

 

 
 

TEACHERS 

Vada Galvan, TDA –  vjgpainter@hotmail.com    (573) 756-0357  {Class #1} 

 

Lorie Reece –   Harley_dog_50@hotmail.com   (314) 971-0190   {Class #2} 

 

Barb Ogden –   collectincountry@earthlink.net   (636) 928-5503   {Classes # 3 & # 9} 

 

Donna Wessel –  toletinker@att.net     (314) 428-8226   {Classes # 4 & # 10} 

 

Ellen Rohne, CDA –  rohneje@aol.com   (636) 240-1684    {Classes # 5 & # 6} 

 

Gloria Falk, TDA –  arttouch@aol.com   (636) 561-0612   {Classes # 7 & # 8} 

 

 

 

Class # 10:  Small flats & filberts; palette knife; mid size liner; small mop. 

mailto:vjgpainter@hotmail.com
mailto:Harley_dog_50@hotmail.com
mailto:collectincountry@earthlink.net
mailto:toletinker@att.net
mailto:rohneje@aol.com
mailto:arttouch@aol.com
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Registration 
2014 Retreat Paint – A - Palooza 

 
Name_____________________________________________ Phone Number _____________________ 

 

Address __________________________________City ____________________State_____ZIP___________ 

            
     Member - $15 / Non-Member - $20 

Teachers  Name      Class Number      FEE 

 

 

______________________________________________ __________________ ________   

 

______________________________________________ __________________  ________   

  

______________________________________________ __________________ ________ 

 

______________________________________________ __________________ ________ 

 

______________________________________________ __________________ ________ 

 

______________________________________________ __________________ ________ 

 

______________________________________________ __________________ ________ 

 

______________________________________________ __________________ ________ 

 

______________________________________________ __________________ ________ 

 

______________________________________________ __________________ ________ 

 

 

          Total  ________ 

 

         Paid Check #  ________ 

 

         DATE   ________ 

 

 

NOTE:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Make a copy to keep for your records.  Mail completed registration 

form and your check to Donna Wessel at  

9765 Lilly Jean Drive, 

St. Louis, MO 63134.   

 

Mark the envelope-lower left corner – Retreat Registration. 
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News from our  

Program Chair 

Barb Ogden 
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I am writing this on Tuesday after the Polomchack Seminar..  Every painting was prettier than the next. I hope 

everyone enjoyed themselves.  I know Mark and Steve both did. I have tentatively scheduled Mark to come 

back in 2016. 

 

Our next seminar is with Sherry Nelson. There is still time to sign up to paint with her in September. Drop 

by the seminar table and take a look at the projects. 

 

Lorie Reece is teaching the next Sharing Workshop. It is a cute canvas bag with a Shara Reiner design on the 

front and back. The workshop fee is $15 and Lorie's supply cost is $12. 

 

The committee for our 40th Anniversary Celebration is in full swing, I think you will enjoy what we have 

planned for you. 

 

Our paint in is being presented by Gloria Falk. She is painting on a wine glass.  I hope you will stay 

and paint with us. 

 

As a reminder...the ladies in the seminar this weekend heard me make this comment, so I apologize for repeating 

myself...the Chapter communicates with you via email.  I know there are a few of you who do not have this 

capability, so you receive a phone call or correspondence via mail.  However, if your computer breaks down, or 

you loose email, you need to let a board member know. If you do not let us know, you will miss a newsletter 

or more importantly information regarding a seminar or workshop you have signed up for. 

 

I would like to thank everyone involved in the Seminars and Sharing Workshops for all your help. I cannot 

do this job by myself. And, a special thanks to Ellen, Lorie, Mark and Sherry. 

 

See you on June 8th 

 

Barb 

Sharing Workshop:  June 14 

Teacher:  Lorie Reece 

$15.00 class fee 

$12 Supply Fee 
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BIRTHDAY WISHES! 
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Sherry Nelson Seminar in September. 

Register now. 

 

Judy West                    June 1 

Linda Nelson               June 6 

Marilyn McDonald     June 10 

Delia Larkins               June 14 

Liz Colvin                    June 15 

Carol Smith 

Ingrid Oertli                June 22 

Bonnie Heggemann     June 23 

Jean Rogenhofer          June 26 

Marilyn Todd               July 14 

Barbara Stanfield        July 17 

Jean Ellison                   

Ann Mohrman             Aug. 1 

Jeanne Abraham         Aug 2 

Elizabeth McClintock          6 

Carol Rufkahr                      8 

Sue Struckhoff                     24 

Mark threw in a surprise 
painting for us at the end of 

class. Enjoyed by all. 
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Barb Grofe      Lynette Horn  

8007 Gramond Drive    1412 Bishop Drive 

St. Louis, MO 63123    Troy, MO 63379 

314-481-4566      314-520-9666 

Birthday:  7/17     Birthday:  9/29 

Email:  BGrofe@aol.com   Email: LaHorn51@yahoo.com 

 

Carol Smith      Wanda Webb 

160 Glendale      14873 State Rte. EE 

Columbia, IL 65536    St. Genevieve, MO 62670 

618-691-8735      573-483-9939 

Birthday:  6/15     Birthday:  2/22 

 

      

 
Joanne Goers who has recently undergone surgery and suffered a heart attack.  

 Presently she is in a re-hab center to gain strength back. 

 

Joyce Miller whose brother was recently hospitalized, as well as her sisters. 

  We pray all is well with all of your siblings, Joyce. 

 

Janie Parisi, who is undergoing knee replacement surgery on May 19. 

 

Kay Vuichard who recently had two surgeries and rehabilitation. 

 

 

 
Our thoughts and prayers to Lynette Horn who recently had a tornado hit her home.  

 She did suffer some bodily injury but is doing fine right now.   
They hope to get back in their home in July. 

Email:Carol_Smith232@yahoo.com No Email 

Your GATEWAY friends send thoughts and prayers to you as you recover.   

New / Renewing Member additions to your address book: 

Get Well Wishes and prayers go to:   

Membership Chair News 

mailto:BGrofe@aol.com
mailto:LaHorn51@yahoo.com
mailto:Carol_Smith232@yahoo.com


12 

 

  Volume 41         Issue  3                        St. Louis,  Missouri                         June, 2014                     

Page 12 

GATEWAY DECORATIVE ARTISTS 

Meeting Minutes of  April 6, 2014 
 

Lorie Reece called the meeting to order at 1:05 p.m.  All board members were in attendance.  Jeanne Abraham  gave 

the invocation.  Lorie thanked everyone for coming. 

 

Lorie asked if there were any  changes to the February minutes as printed in the Newsletter.  Hearing no comments, the 

minutes were approved. 

 

Lorie asked if there were any questions regarding the Treasurer’s Report.  Hearing no questions, the Treasurer’s Report 

will be filed. 

 

Lorie mentioned that the wood pieces Ellen Rohne brought to the last meeting to be auctioned off will be done later at 

today’s meeting.  We didn’t auction these at the last meeting due to the low attendance.  These wood pieces are from 

Ellen’s mother-in-law.  The money from the auction will go to the Memory Box Program.   

 

Barb Ogden advised that she had sent e-mails to everyone who owed money for Mark’s Seminar.  She has a supply list 

for Mark’s Seminar and if anyone still needs it, let her know and she will e-mail it to them.  Mark’s Seminar will be 

held at the Holiday Inn Express in Maryland Heights.   

 

Sherry Nelson’s Seminar will be held at the Staybridge Suites in O’Fallon  at Hwy. K and Hwy. 40.  If you are wanting 

to stay at the motel, a discount rate will be given if you tell them you are with Gateway Decorative Artists.  Their phone 

number is 636-300-0999.  The reason we are having this seminar at Staybridge is because Sherry will be staying with 

Mary Jo Kumer and does not want to travel more than 10 minutes to the seminar location.  Staying with Mary Jo rather 

than getting a hotel room helps keep down the cost of the seminar. Sherry usually paints on Masonite, but you can paint 

on what ever you choose  Two of the projects are 8 x 10 and one is 9 x 12.  Barb will be glad to cut Masonite for any-

one if you let her know what you want,   

 

We have two Sharing Workshops scheduled. Ellen Rohne will be teaching a rose on a shirt apron on April 26th, from 

10:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m.  This will be held at Quality Testing in Maryland Heights.  We still have a few openings in 

this class.  Lorie Reece will be teaching flowers on a canvas bag on June 14th, which will also be at Quality Testing.  

We have openings in that class also.    

 

Mark Polomchak’s original watercolor seascape painting is on display today.  Chances for “opportunity of ownership” 

are $1.00 each or six for $5.00.  This is a beautiful painting, framed and ready to hang.  Barb mentioned that Mark 

brings frames and framing material to his seminars and you can have your own painting framed for $80.00.   

 

Barb will be teaching the paint-in after today’s meeting.  It is a watercolor card with a cute little .rabbit painted on it 

and the cost is $3.00.   

 

Cheryll reminded everyone that the 2014 Calendar Directories are available  If you have not received your copy, see 

Cheryll.  Please check to make sure your information is correct in the directory,  .     

 

 Kay Vuichard is scheduled for surgery on Monday for a heart valve replacement.  She will be at DePaul Hospital for 

about a week.  Our prayers go out to Kay.   

 

Today, we have 28 members present and 3 guests.   Cheryll introduced and welcomed our newest member, Lynnette 

Horn.  
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Names were drawn for door prizes and the winners were:  Delia Larkins, Lorie Reece and Marilyn Todd.    

 

Sandra Reynolds informed us that the next Newsletter deadline will be May 20th.  Send any information for the Newsletter to 

her by e-mail with an attachment.   

 

Gloria Falk advised that the Ways and Means Committee will have one more Learn to Paint Class.  This will be on April 26th.  

After that, we will offer our Retreat Classes.  We will ask the teachers for information on their class and put it on the web site.   

 

Donna Wessel mentioned that she has some books, tapes, patches and 3 brush pins at her table.   New members or anyone 

needing a name tag should see Cheryll for the packet.   

 

Mary Jo Kumer gave a report on Memory Boxes.  She said we are thankful that 57 boxes were painted and donated by Ginger 

German, Karen Steiner, Ann Mohrman and Marilyn McDonald.  Also. 32 boxes were painted at the last paint-in at the bank.  

So far this year, we have shipped 164 Memory Boxes to various hospitals.  On May 6th, Barb Ogden will be teaching a cute 

little bear at the paint-in at the bank.  Marilyn Todd will be teaching in June.  Mary Jo  will be teaching a Maureen McNaugh-

ton painting in July.  This is from Issue No. 1, 2014, of the Decorative Painter.  Please bring that issue with you if you come to 

paint.  Donna Wessel will teach in August.   

 

The projects brought in for Show and Tell were shown next by the various artists that painted them.    Jeanette Bishop and Va-

da Galvan showed their paintings and ribbons they won at a recent Art Show in Farmington..     

 

The auction took place next with Mary Jo Kumer volunteering to be  the auctioneer.  Besides the wood pieces donated by Ellen 

Rohne, donations were also received from Elizabeth McClintock and Michelle Senn.  Lorie thanked those that donated the 

wood and those who purchased it. Proceeds went to the Memory Box Program. 

 

Lorie told of a website called Pigment-Pallet.  For $10.00 per month they send you a box filled with several art  products.  She 

showed two of the boxes and items she received.   

 

Sandra Reynolds advised that $94.00 had been collected in the 50/50 drawing today.   Therefore, $47.00 goes into our Memory 

Box Program and two winners will receive $23.50 each.  The lucky winners were:  Judy Mayo and Sandra Reynolds. 

 

A thank you was extended to Vada Galvan and her group for the delicious refreshments today.  Vada said the Easter Basket 

Centerpieces were filled with dog and cat treats to be given our furry friends at the PALS Animal Shelter.   

 

Volunteers were needed to bring refreshments to the rest of this year’s meetings.  Those volunteering for June were:  Marilyn 

Hartnett, Michelle Senn, Gloria Falk, Jean Lindsey and Mary Jo Kumer, who will bring the soda.  September is our 40th Anni-

versary Celebration and those that volunteered were:  Barb Ogden, Lorie Reece, Debbie Finklang, Elizabeth McClintock, Jean 

Rogenhofer, Cheryll Wilburn and Mary Jo Kumer, who will bring the soda.  The South County group will bring refreshments 

for the November meeting. 

 

Debbie Finklang talked about the Retreat Classes.  The dates for these classes are:  June 28th and 29th, July 26th and 27th and 

October 18th and 19th.  There will be two 4-hour classes each day at $15.00 per class, plus supplies.  You pick the classes you 

want to take. You can take one class, or both each day.  The class fee for non-members will be $20.00 per class, plus supplies.  

All classes will be held at the Holiday Inn Express.  Today, the class projects are on display.  Please vote for the projects you 

would like to take.  After the schedule is set up, an e-mail will be sent and it will also be posted on our website.  The class fee 

must be paid for when signing up for a class  The supply fee will be paid to the teacher at the beginning of the class.  The regis-

tration for the June classes must be made by the 1st of June so the teacher has time to get the supplies ready for her class.  Mary 

Jo Kumer made an announcement that anyone wanting boxes to paint for the Memory Box Program should let her know before 

the meeting and she will bring them.  Otherwise, she will not be bringing the unpainted boxes.   

 

With no further business, Mary Jo Kumer made a motion to adjourn the meeting. This was seconded by Maureen Wasserman.  

The meeting adjourned at 2:40 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jean Rogenhofer 

Recording Secretary 
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Ways n’ Means  

 

Well it has been a successful run these last two years.  We held our last Ways n’ Means class on 

April 26, 2014.  We can credit 6 new members last year to those efforts.   

 

We continue to have classes at the wineries, which has earned us some extra money but not any 

members.  But… it has gotten our name out there.  It’s important to advertise as much and as of-

ten as we can for our chapter as well as the events we host.  This has been done with flyers, Our 

Website, Facebook and the local PATCH networks. 

If anyone is interested in starting up some LEARN TO PAINT classes in your area, please feel 

free to contact me.  I will be happy to help in any way I can.  I again, add the note below that I 

said in the last newsletter: 

 

It has NEVER been nor will it EVER be the goal of GATEWAY to teach classes on a regular ba-

sis.  The purpose of these Learn To Paint classes was for us to stimulate interest in GDA, SDP, 

Decorative Painting and our active teachers in general.  It’s amazing to me that after 40 years so 

many people still don’t know there is a Decorative Painting Society here in St. Louis, MO.  Call-

ing all Teachers and students – tell people about our chapter and what we do.  They too may be 

looking for something to relieve some of that stress from their daily lives. 

 

Gloria Falk, TDA   Way’s n’ Means Committee Chair for 2014 

Committee members: 

Nancy Falk; Deb Finklang and Cheryll Wilburn. 

  

Learn to Paint Classes held this year 
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BOOKS -  BOOKS -  BOOKS  
The USO can still use books.  They MUST 

be paperback (no hardback).   
Please remember when filling out the 

donation log book.........even if the book  
               is new you have to claim used price 

($1.50 - $2.00). 
  

 

 

Thank you 
 everyone who 
sent me a get 

well card 
I enjoyed them 
all, hard cards 
and e-cards. 
Kay Vuichard  

 

Aubree Rae Grofe,  first baby 
for Zach and Beth Grofe. Born 

May 4, 2014 at 9:19 a.m.  

 6 lbs., 4 oz., 19 inches long 

CONGRATULATIONS!!!!! 

Lorie Reece’s daughter, 

Jessica Reece became 

engaged to Alex In-

gram. Both of them are 

from Mehlville.   

A wedding is planned at 

Busch Stadium!  
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Chapter  
Happenings 
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         Charity Corner 

 

TURNING POINT WOMEN’S SHELTER 
 

Emergency Shelter gives assistance to those suffering from domestic violence and sexual assault. They offer crisis advocacy 

and peer counseling, assist victims in obtaining an Order of Protection from the abuser, and dealing with the Criminal Justice 

System. They help women gain access to available legal services, social service agencies, and programs that provide other 

types of needed help. Turning Point serves Franklin, Gasconade, Lincoln, Montgomery and Warren counties. Their location is 

confidential..                                                      

 
     Their wish list for this month, are things that they need all of the time.  They have a couple of ladies who are about to start 

their new home and are in need of some basics to do so. 

 

Their wish list for this month, are things that they need all of the time.  They have a couple of ladies who are about to start 

their new home and are in need of some basics to do so.                                                                    

      
   Their wish list for this month, are things that they need all of the time.  They have a couple of ladies 

who are about to start their new home and are in need of some basics to do so. 

  Toilet Paper   Paper Towels    Kitchen needs 

Coffee, Creamer, Decorative Items for Homes, Utensils;   kitchen towels;    potholders; etc. 
                        However you can help will be greatly appreciated.                          

             ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  
  

     PALS     (Pets – A – Lone Sanctuary) 
                    
THE GREAT NEWS IS:  In the last couple of months PALS has adopted out over 40 animals.     

THE SAD NEWS IS:  They still have over 25 dogs and 70 cats that need a Forever Home. 

The volunteers work so hard for these animals while they are at the shelter and they work even harder to find them a “Forever Home”.   

 

INFO:  The shelter has a contract with Science Diet – that is the only kind of food they can feed the cats and dogs there.  When they get 

other types of food donated they give that food to the people adopting an animal –or- they give it to the prison program.  PALS has a pro-

gram with inmates that learn to care for animals while they are incarcerated.   

 

PALS have set up a LONELY HEARTS CLUB on their website for animals that have been at the Shelter for over a year or MORE.  For 

instance - To adopt a cat from the Lonely ♥ Club, the charge is only $30.  They have gone through an extensive veterinary exam; they are 

up on their shots and have been micro chipped.  There is nothing wrong with these animals, they are as sweet, loving and cuddly as the oth-

ers, it’s just they have been overlooked for possibly a younger cat, or a different breed of cat.   Go to PALS website to see these wonderful 

animals and spread the word, if you hear of anyone that is looking to fulfill their life by adopting a fur baby.  www.PALS_PETS.COM.   
PALS WISH LIST FOR JUNE and always……… 

 

#1:  No Scent Low Dust Cat litter 
#2:  Clean newspaper – no slick ads 

 
With the number of animals they have housed there, you can imagine how much of this stuff they go 

through on a daily basis. 
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http://www.pals_pets.com/
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Gateway Decorative Artists Membership Form 

Membership in the Chapter is OPEN ONLY to persons who are dues-paying members to SDP 

 

Name____________________________________________  New Member_____  Renewal______ 

 

Address__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

City ______________________State _______________Zip Code__________________ 

 

Phone_____________________Email___________________________________________ 

 

Birth Date_________________  SDP Membership #________________(include copy of  SDP card) 

Member of other chapters_____________________________________________________________ 

 

Check all that Apply: 

 

Individual Member___  Teacher____  Business Member___ Name of shop_____________________ 

Certification:  MDA_____  CDA____TDA_____ 

Preferred Painting Medium:  Oil ___Acrylic___Watercolor___Other______________ 

What year did you start painting____________________________ 

Favorite Artists_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Annual Dues are $20, payable by Dec. 1  

Please make check payable to Gateway Decorative Artists 

Mail to:  Cheryll Wilburn, 410 English Manor Drive, Wentzville, Mo. 63385 

Gateway Gazette 

Sandra Reynolds 

 Newsletter Editor 

 

Contact Info: 

www.newsletter@gatewaydecorativeartists.com 

618 979-2409 
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